
TOWN OF TIOGA PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

                                     REGULAR MEETING-MARCH 2, 2021 

The March 2, 2021 Town of Tioga Planning Board meeting was brought to order 

At 7:00 p.m.   Present were Paul Welch, Camille Corneby, Alan Bill, and Kerry Root 

with Chairman Doug Chrzanowski presiding.  Also present were Bob Strong, Dean 

and Brandon Smith. 

Dean and Brandon Smith distributed plans to the board  of the changes to the 

Glenmary Drive facility. There will be three 20,000 gal tanks.  two for heating fuel 

and one for kerosene.  The tanks will be on piers and will follow DEC guidelines.   

Chairman Chrzanowski will check with the County on the process for  a culvert at 

the driveway.  Alan Bill made the motion to approve plan, Paul welch seconded 

carried 

Roll Cal Vote: 

Kerry Root-Aye                                  Paul Welch        -Aye 

Alan Bill-    Aye                                  Camille Corneby-Aye  

The next step for the permit process will be at the April 6 Planning Board meeting. 

The Goodrich Solar Farm is moving forward. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Paul Welch at 7:50 p.m. seconded by Camille 

Corneby, carried. 

Submitted by: 

Brenda Middendorf 


